

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

April 29, 2022

Division Memorandum No. 154, s. 2022

RESCHEDULING OF THE MAY 10, 2022 SCHEDULED ONLINE NSBI ENCODING

To: SCHOOL HEADS (PRIVATE/PUBLIC)

SGOD CID

LIS/BEIS COORDINATORS

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS (FIELD)

This is to inform all concerned schools scheduled on May 10, 2022 shall be moved to May 12, 2022. This is in consideration to those who served during the national elections on May 9, 2022.

Participants are hereby reminded to bring their final copies of their NSBI form signed by school principal/school head. Also, bring the NSBI form bearing the correction/s.

IRENE S. ANGWAY, PhD, CESO VI Schools' Division Superintendent



Address: KSPED Cmpd, Bulanao Norte, Tabuk City, Kalinga

Email: tabuk.city@deped.gov.ph

Website: https://www.depedtabukcity.com